
Dear [name field]:

Meet Dr. Christine Garrett. She’s just starting her career at a 
small animal practice in Franklin, Tennessee, using the skills, 
knowledge, and confidence she gained at Auburn’s College of 
Veterinary Medicine. I am proud to welcome Dr. Garrett and 
118 other new veterinarians into the Auburn Veterinary Family. 
Your gift to the college will ensure other students have an 
educational experience like Christine’s and are equally prepared 
for productive and impactful careers in veterinary medicine.  

Your commitment provides the tools we need to train the 
world’s next generation of veterinarians, make medical 
breakthroughs through innovative research, provide 
exceptional care for our patients, and improve the lives of 
people. These tools include:

•	 Merit-based and need-based scholarships and fellowships

•	 Endowed professorships to recruit and 
retain outstanding faculty

•	 New and reimagined academic facilities

These important priorities also include overall support for our 
major initiatives, like a comprehensive cancer center and an 
equine sports medicine complex. These initiatives build on 
existing strengths and expand the impact of Auburn’s College 
of Veterinary Medicine on animals, people, and society. 
Although the challenges are great, Auburn is intent on being 
recognized as a national leader in these areas. With your help, 
we will succeed. 

What we can achieve is only possible with the entire Auburn 
Family working together. Can we count on you, as a member 
of the Auburn Family, to help Auburn achieve its greatest 
potential? Please join me in saying “Yes!” by giving to the 
College of Veterinary Medicine.

Thank you,

Calvin Johnson ’86
Dean, College of Veterinary Medicine

Christine

THANK YOU!

About me: 
I’m originally from Albertville, Ala., and I 
am on a new adventure in Franklin, Tenn. 
with my husband (Jeff Haney, CVM ’17) 
two dogs (Lady and Sophie) and a cat 
(Oakley). I cannot wait to take what I have 
learned at Auburn to our new home. 

Why I chose t he Col lege of Veter inary Medic ine: 
When applying to veterinary schools, I 
looked around the country for programs 
with excellent reputations that provided 
a diverse educational experience while 
encouraging engagement and research. 
Auburn’s College of Veterinary Medicine 
was the perfect fit and more. 

Why giving t o t he Col lege of Vet r inary 
Medic ine is important: 
The college has provided the building 
blocks for the foundation on which I will 
build a lifelong career. It is an honor to have 
the opportunity to give back so that future 
clients, patients, and students with a similar 
dream may also experience what we call 
the Auburn Family.

C lass of  2017

P.S. You can give online at https://because.auburn.edu/VET 
or return the enclosed gift envelope. Thank you!


